


 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LetterofAcceptance 

Saturday 31st of October 2020 

 
Dear Authors: L ABerutu, WSunanda,MYPuriza,ESWijianti 

 
We are pleased to inform you that your abstract , entitled: 

 

"Utilization of Electrical Energy in Lecture Building at Universitas Bangka Belitung " 
 
has been reviewed and accepted to be presented at AISTSEE 2020 conference to be held on 17 November 2020 

Webinar,  Medan,  Indonesia.  Please  submit  your  full  paper  before  the  deadlines,  visit  our  website  for  more 

information. 
 
Finally, we would like to further extend our congratulations to you and we are looking forward to seeing you in our 

conference 
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